
APS recognized as Better Buildings Challenge 
Partner with DOE
Due to the success of APS’ energy conservation programs, APS was invited to 
participate in the U.S. Department of Energy’s Better Buildings Challenge in 2015. 
In May 2016, APS representatives were invited to speak at the Better Buildings 
Summit in Washington, D.C. regarding how the District is employing energy 
efficiency technologies, business practices, and partnerships to save energy and 
utility costs.

APS The District is being honored for its progress in 
realizing its ambitious energy conservation goal 
of reducing net water consumption by 20% and 
net energy consumption by 20% by the end of 
the 2023-2024 school year.
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The January 2017 issue will profile key APS  
energy conservation initiatives. Stay tuned! 

(Association of Energy Engineers, 
National) 


